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Cobb County…. 

Nighttime Ramp Closures and Detour Planned at I-75/I-285 

Interchange for Cobb County DOT Pedestrian Bridge Work 
  

WHAT:          Weather permitting, nighttime ramp closures and detours are planned at the I-

75/I-285 Interchange for construction of the Cobb County DOT pedestrian bridge. 

The work is not part of the NWC Express Lanes project, but has been coordinated 

to minimize potential impacts to motorists. 

WHEN:          Saturday, February 4, 9 p.m. – Sunday, February 5, 5 a.m. 

Monday, February 6, 9 p.m. – Tuesday, February 7, 5 a.m. 

WHERE:       I-75 Southbound Ramp Closure to I-285 Westbound –  

Detour: I-75 Southbound traffic to I-285 Westbound (Exit 259) will be directed to 

take the ramp to Cobb Parkway.  Traffic will then be directed to merge onto I-285 

Westbound via the entrance ramp from Cobb Parkway. 

                        Windy Hill Road Ramp Closure to I-285 Westbound –  

Detour: Windy Hill Road traffic to I-285 Westbound will be directed to merge 

onto I-75 Southbound.  Traffic will then be directed to take Exit 258 and turn left 

onto Cumberland Boulevard, followed by another left to enter I-75 Northbound 

via the entrance ramp from Cumberland Boulevard.  Once on I-75 Northbound, 

traffic will be directed to take Exit 258B for I-285 Westbound and continue 

detour as above. 

ADVISORY: Motorists are advised to expect delays and exercise caution while driving in these 

areas. On-site message boards indicating dates and times will be present in advance of these 

closures.  
 

Please visit the project website at http://www.dot.ga.gov/DS/GEL/NWC to stay informed, or email 

northwestcorridor@dot.ga.gov to subscribe to weekly traffic alerts. 
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